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YEAR 6 LEARNING NEWS 
 Highlights of the Week 

 

Time is flying by and there are only 3 

weeks until the Christmas holidays.  

  

Last week year 5 and 6 took part in the 

Road To Riat STEM challenge.  The 

children worked in small groups to 

design and test different rocket 

models.  The whole day was great fun, 

with the best rockets travelling over 4 

metres. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week some of the children have 

been taking part in Bikeability.  They 

have been learning how to ride safely 

on the roads and importance of 

maintaining their bikes to a good 

standard. 
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We have now finished studying the 

book ‘Holes’ and will be watching the 

film version before the end of term 

to compare it with the book. 

 

Our art lessons we have started to 

think about painting landscapes.  We 

have considered perspective and 

looked at some famous artists 

landscape paintings. 

Information for Parents 
 

Dates for the diary 

 

29th and 30th November – Forest School 

1st December – PTFA Shopping Event 

11th December – PTFA Christmas Activities  

11th December – Carol Service 

13th December – Panto Trip 

14th December – Christmas Lunch and jumper 

day 

15th December – End of Term – 1.30pm 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any worries or concerns. 


